
The Library of Tomorrow committee met at 6:00 PM on Tuesday, February 21 at Memorial Hall. 
The OPN architects presented their final design drafts to the committee and others present in 
the audience.  A time of public comment was held, after which the committee held their session 
with the architects. Committee members suggested a few minor changes to the designs, which 
the architects will work with before the committee’s next meeting.  Both site designs are exciting 
and would be assets to our community.  The Library of Tomorrow committee will meet at 
Memorial Hall again on Tuesday, March 21 at 7:00 PM  to discuss and finalize their 
recommendation to the library board on the site designs. Public comments and questions are 
welcome and may be submitted either by email to or in writing at the library.  


